
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
    
 
 

 
 

 

There’s still snow on the ground but we’re gearing up for our 75th season at Kalamazoo Speedway!   
 

2025 PIT STALLS.   Reserved pit stalls in the infield are filling up fast with returning teams plus we’ve 

been contacted by many new teams that will be racing with us this season.  Limited space is available 

on the front stretch (next to KTS) and in the center block east of the tire barn.  Space is also available 

along the backstretch.  We will book reserved pit stalls in the Upper Pits this year.  We anticipate having 

plenty of FREE first-come, first-serve space each week in the upper and 3rd pits.  All reserved space is 

$100 for the season; the season runs from April 18 – August 22 (season championship night).   
 

To rent, call or text Kenny Head at 269.492.4275.  Please note that minor alterations may be necessary 

while we attempt to accommodate requests.  PIT STALLS ARE NOT CONSIDERED FIRM until they are 

paid.  Cash or checks may  be dropped off at Howe Patio & Windows in Plainwell or, simply call Barb at 

the Speedway office (269.355.4628) and pay by credit card over the phone.       
 

Drivers are asked to email or text Gary (gary@kalamazoospeedway.com) when NOT using their pit stall 

for any week their class is running; we know things come up from time to time. 
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SKYBOX RENTALS.   We’re taking orders for seasonal skyboxes.  Best views in the house and 

climate controlled!  Renters who had a seasonal box in 2024 may elect to keep their box and any 

2024 renter who requested to move or upgrade will have the first opportunity to do so before new 

renters are booked.  Rentals are not considered firm until paid.  Persons who wish to rent for a 

specific weekly event (like one of the Nights of Destruction) may call after April 1.  Call 

269.355.4628 with questions or to rent.   

 
TRACK RENTALS.  It won’t be long and we’ll have teams testing in private track rentals.  To rent, 

contact Kenny Head at 269.492.4275 (voice/text).   

 

 

Documents containing more information on Skyboxes, Pit and Grandstand Punch Passes, Track 

Rentals and Pit Stalls will be posted on the website under the Fan Information or Driver Information 

tabs.   

 
WHO TO CALL WITH QUESTIONS?? 
 

Day-to-Day track questions should be directed to Barb at 269.355.4628 (voice/text). 

Other questions to Gary at gary@kalamazoospeedway.com. 

Tech questions may go to Gary Howe (gary@kalamazoospeedway.com OR call/text:  
 

 Donnie Ritter  269.788.2774 

 Andrew Ritter 269.788.5094 

 Lance Gary  269.447.4453 

 Brock Sweeter 269.317.9784 

 
RULES.   Please note that the tires for all but the Front Wheel Drives have changed (Late Model 

and Limited Late Model classes will run F-70’s) and the Street Stock will run 800s.  The tire soak 

procedure has been revised.  (please see revised posted rules).   

 

 

WE WILL SEE YOU IN NINE SHORT WEEKS!!! 

 

 

 

 

   
 

FAST, FAMILY FUN FOR 75 YEARS 
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